From:

Contact TPUC

[EXTERNAL] Fw: Limestone Water Dockett Number 24-00044
Wednesday, February 5, 2025 12:43:19 PM

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected
email - STS-Security

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: mitchell clinton
To: tpuc@tn.gov <tpuc@tn.gov>
Cc: mitchell clinton
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 at 12:41:24 PM CST
Subject: Fw: Limestone Water Dockett Number 24-00044

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Mitchell Clinton

To: contract.touc@tn.gov <contract.touc@tn.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 at 12:38:14 PM CST
Subject: Limestone Water Dockett Number 24-00044

The increase is in Shiloh Falls Residential area is TOTALLY UNACCEPTABLE. THIS increase is over
400 percent that's stealing, taken advantage of Hardin County and other Tn. residential. PLEASE
REJECT THIS INCREASE BY LIMESTONE UTILTIES.

Thank You.

Mitchell Clinton





